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September is an exciting time of year and this year is no exception. September brings 

with it the start of a new season of activities. In the church, the choir and Sunday school 

are both back in session. We’re getting ready for charge conference scheduled for 

October 29. (Here come the extra meetings!)  

Two particular activities that I want you to put at the top of your list starting this 

month are Prayer and Bible Study. These are what will fuel the other things we do in the 

church, just like gasoline fuels your car. We will have prayer on Wednesday mornings at 

9:00. Also on Thursday evenings at 7:00. We’ll be in the lounge.  

Disciple Fast Track will begin on Sunday, September 7
th

 (Rally Day) at 4:00 p.m. I don’t 

want to hear any moaning about Steeler games. I’m a big Steeler fan, too. On those 

Sundays when the game starts at 4 p.m., you can miss 1 ¼ hours of a game and still enjoy 

the other 2 hours.  

Let me add a word about the tyranny of the urgent. I’m feeling it myself and I’m 

working hard to fight it. The tyranny of the urgent is when you let what’s urgent crowd 

out what’s important. Do you ever get to the end of the day and think, “I should have…?” 

That’s a sign that there’s something important you needed to do that was crowded out by 

other things.  

Self-discipline is a mark of a Spirit-filled follower of Jesus Christ. He is our role model. 

He never let the urgent preempt the important. God comes first. Spiritual needs – yours 

and those of others - come second. Don’t let the day/week/year go by without giving 

proper attention to these important priorities. It takes self-discipline and the Holy Spirit 

wants to help you with it. 

Looking forward to praying and studying the Bible together with you, 

Pastor Pat 

 
 George here. It took long enough. I didn’t like being left by myself for 

days at a time in Johnstown. And then there was the day I spent in Ford City in 

the Kamer’s basement. I could hear the d*** dog upstairs. I didn’t like that, 

either. But the next day my people came and got me and now I’m in my new house. 

I will be getting my exercise running up and down 3 flights of stairs. Most of 

all, I’m happy to be with my people. (*Note from the editor-please excuse George’s language.)  

   - George, the parsonage cat 


